APPENDIX G4
Lesley Barber

From: Jillian Wheller

Sent: 13 August 2019 15:57

To: Lesley Barber

Subject: FW: Mediation meeting for HFest
Categories: Lesley

Hi Lesley

I have just received this from George and | am happy to withdraw my representation on the EMP being changed as
stated below before the committee date.

Is that ok?

Cheers

Jill

Jetl Whheller

Environmental Health Officer (Pollution)
East Devon District Council

Blackdown House

Border Road

Heathpark Industrial Estate

Honiton

EX14 1E)

Tel: 01395 571577

My normal working days are Mondays, Tuesday and Wednesdays.

From: George Nightingale [mailto:info@spokenexmouth.com]
Sent: 13 August 2019 14:11

To: Jillian Wheller

Cc: Paul FLEET ; Andrew Lamont ; Oliver Bainbridge

Subject: Mediation meeting for HFest

Good afternoon Jill,

Many thanks again for your support this morning in bringing together the two sides at the mediation
meeting.

So, here are a list of the key points as far as you are concerned regarding H-Fest:

- The stage will be located in a different position and direction to help minimise the impact to local residents
- No amplified music will take place after 2230 hrs, however unregulated music will continue until a time
decided in the committee hearing,

- The noise conditions that were discussed will be implemented into the EMP to be submitted before the
committee hearing, however, they will not be included yet as directed by Lesley as we are far from
confirming everything. So in the interests of not confusing ourselves this will be done once everything is
collated.

- Recordings of the LEAQ will be submitted to you on the next working day after the event and data
collected from agreed locations

- you will be contacted by the Royal Marine sound engineer ASAP so you may lay out the conditions that
you require
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